
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to all of the parents and children who have completed 

our Maths with Parents homework. We hope you enjoyed it. We 

have certainly appreciated all of your comments and feedback 

posted on the website. 

 

At the end of each homework cycle we will announce the overall 

winners for the highest percentage of completed tasks. This number 

is based on how many children, who registered online, have 

completed this homework. 

 

 

 

Our winning class are… 

 

Brave Bears 
 

with 75% completed homework! 



 

Here are the overall results 

Ants: 32% 

Hippos: 55% 

Bears: 75% 

Tigers: 61% 

Dolphins: 38% 

Whales: 71% 

Meerkats: 56% 

Pandas: 50% 

 

Our target is 80%.  

The registration numbers are: 

 

 

 


